
 
 

 

 

 

 

11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you some exciting news!  

We have booked for the whole school to see Aladdin, the pantomime, at 

Loughborough Town Hall on 16th December. We will be leaving school at 12:30pm 

after the children have eaten their lunch and are due to be collected by the 

coaches at 4:15pm, meaning we won’t be back at school until around 4:45pm to 

5pm. We will of course keep you updated if there are any delays. 

The cost for this trip is £10.50 per child, which includes their ticket to see the show, 

transport to and from the venue, as well as a snack and a drink. The cost is reduced 

to £5.25 per child for those who are in receipt of Free School Meals. If you believe 

you may be eligible for FSM and are not already receiving them, please contact 

Leicestershire County Council on 0116 305 5417 who will be able to help. The 

payment items are on ParentPay, and appropriately assigned to each child. We are 

requesting payment by 6th December to enable us to finalise our plans. 

Lunches on the day will need to be packed lunches as the children will be eating in 

their classrooms before we leave. If you require a school packed lunch, please email 

admin@rhf.learnat.uk with your child’s choice by 6th December. Any ParentPay 

bookings for that day will not be taken into consideration, only emailed bookings to 

avoid confusion. Payment will still be taken, which will be updated by the office on 

ParentPay. 

The meal options will be a Gammon or Cheese Cob, accompanied by vegetable 

sticks, a piece of fruit and a biscuit.  

We are very much looking forward to taking the children on this trip, and hope they 

are just as excited as we are! However, if you feel this is not something your child will 

enjoy, provision will be available for them to stay at school. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Red Hill Field Team 
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